FROM THE MINISTER OF HEALTH



David Sterling
Head of the Civil Service
HOCS@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk

Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
BELFAST, BT4.3SQ
Tel: 1&S

Email: private.office@health-ni.gov.uk

Our ref - SUB-1735-2020

Date: 4 August 2020

Dear David

Please find attached the considered advice and recommendations of the CSA and CMO and their current estimates of rates of community transmission which I would ask that you urgently bring to the attention of relevant Ministers for the Economy, Education.

While such decisions are ultimately a matter for the Executive, as Minister for Health I would urge a precautionary approach at this time and a pause in any further relaxations at this time In order to allow our schools to safely reopen.

Personal Data

Robin Swann MLA Minister for Health

